
 
We have a BIG celebration on the Horizon! SAVE THE DATE. 

 
Woodstock CE Primary School celebrates its 50th Birthday at the end of April and we have a host of exciting 

events organised to mark this special moment in time. 
 

We are just in the process of fine-tuning the details of some of the events which will include:- 
 

• A colourful and fun street party for all our children 
• A whole school and community Open Afternoon where we will throw open our doors and invite pupils past and 
present, parents and friends in our local community to come and visit our school and see all the incredible things 

which make us so special in our wonderful town. 
• The design and creation of some keepsakes and memorabilia for all our children – Sssshhhh please don’t tell 

them! 
• A spectacular 'Golden Ball' for all our current parents; governors; teaching staff and some special community 

guests who have helped to make our school special. 
 

All these events will take place from 27th April to 30th April and there will be something for each and every one of 
you to enjoy. 

 
We will send out regular updates as we firm up the details of all of this and in the meantime, please make a note in 

your diary of our Golden Ball which will be held on the evening of Friday 27th April. 
 
 



A dedicated team of parents have been working hard since before Christmas to create a birthday celebration to 
remember: we are excited to announce that Blenheim have kindly offered to host our Golden Ball in their beautiful 

Orangery.  They have generously given this unique and stunning venue to Woodstock Primary School for this 
special event. We feel very lucky to now have the job of making this an event as may parents as possible can 

enjoy. 

To make it happen, and be a full community occasion, the team are working with local businesses to create 
sponsorship opportunities. 

We would like to extend this sponsorship opportunity to ALL our parents who may have their own businesses or 
work for local businesses who would like the opportunity of supporting this special event, hosted by Blenheim. 

There are several formal and informal sponsorship options available and an exciting marketing and press and 
social media campaign has been designed for those sponsors who would like to join in. We are also working with 

the Blenheim marketing team to ensure those who support us have an exciting coverage in partnership with 
Blenheim. Whilst not the main focus of the event, the Blenheim senior management team will also join us for the 
drinks reception at the Golden Ball and there will be a good opportunity for our key Sponsors to meet with them. 

If you are interested in being part of this sponsorship opportunity or if you feel the business you work for may be 
able to support the event in any way, please contact Heloise O Hagan at heloise@heloiseohagan.com to find out 

more. 

Look out for updates in Newsletter and via Parent Mail about all our Golden Birthday Celebrations over the coming 
weeks and months. 


